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OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS

PUBLICATION OF 2024 SEMESTER 1:15" BLOCK EXAMINATION RESULTS

All students are being advised that due to unforeseen circumstances, the 2024

Semester 1, First Block Examinations Results are now expected to be published by
Friday, 17 May 2024.

Results will only be accessed by registered and fully paid up students. Students with
outstanding fees balances must clear the balances to access the results.

Thank you.
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Mrs PM. Muhita
Deputy Registrar-Academic Affairs
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